Charter Township of Canton Board Proceedings — November 27, 2018
A Study Session meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Charter Township of Canton was held Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at
1150 Canton Center S., Canton, Michigan. Supervisor Williams called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and led the Pledge of
Allegiance to the Flag. Roll Call Members Present: Anthony, Foster, Graham-Hudak (arrived at 6:02 p.m.), Siegrist, Slavens,
Sneideman, Williams Members Absent: None Staff Present: Director Faas, Director Trumbull, Township Engineer — Bill Serchak,
Accounting Manager — Sarah Clay Adoption of Agenda Motion by Siegrist, supported by Anthony to approve the agenda as pre-
sented. Motion carried unanimously. STUDY SESSION: Topic 1. Canton’s 2019 Road Improvement Program Director Faas
presented a PowerPoint outlining the breakdown of what has been accomplished on the 2019 Canton Road Improvement
Program. A complete copy of the PowerPoint presentation and additional documents presented at this session are available
through the Township Clerk’s Office, 1150 S. Canton Center Road, Canton MI 48188 during regular business hours or by call-
ing 734-394-5120. The session concluded with a question/answer session with the board and residents in attendance. Board
Comments: Trustee Graham-Hudak asked if the repairs in subdivisions would be asphalt or concrete. Serchak commented the
repairs would be completed in accordance with existing materials. Trustee Anthony asked about a warranty on the repairs/work
being done. Serchak explained how warranties work. Clerk Siegrist asked about costs of various projects that were completed in
the township over the past few years. He inquired about how large portion projects are handled. Serchak explained the township
will still be investigating federal grants as well as monitoring the projects Wayne County will have in the future. Treasurer
Slavens requested the letter of interest be placed on our website for subdivisions to submit. Faas explained the local roads list
will be submitted at the Study Session Trustee Sneideman asked about how the design phase is handled. Director Faas covered
the steps in this process and where Canton is in this process. Sneideman asked about bonding to cover the costs. Director
Trumbull explained how a “loan” works with the state and the process for repayment by the township. Sneideman asked about
projects for 2020 on major roads. Faas explained that should be revealed by spring of 2019. Trustee Foster asked if an HOA is
interested in a project will the township work with them to determine what it might cost. Director Faas replied yes. Clerk Siegrist
asked what will happen to the 15% allocation to state roads after the Ford Road project is completed. Director Trumbull com-
mented it all depends upon the right-of-way acquisition portion and how much remains. ADJOURN: Motion by Siegrist, sup-
ported by Foster to adjourn at 7:27 p.m. Motion carried unanimously. __Michael A. Siegrist, Clerk __ Pat Williams,
Supervisor
Copies of the complete text of the Board Minutes are available at the Clerk’s office of the Charter Township of Canton, 1150
S. Canton Center Rd, Canton, MI 48188, 734-394- 5120, during regular business hours or be accessed through our web site
www.canton-mi.org after Board Approval. CN1785 - 120618 2.5 x 3.406




